ORC Web Store—Opens Soon!!!!!!

Coming soon in February 2024, the members of the Orange County Runners Club will be able to purchase club logo merchandise. This is a good way to promote our club at local events.

The shirts, jerseys, shorts and hats will be offered for a limited time and be available for pickup about 3 weeks after the sale has ended. (The store will be open from 2/01 to 2/12. The intent is to have your order ready for you to pick-up at our March meeting.)

Here is how it is going to work. You will go to the Y2K's ORC webpage & purchase what you want. **The webpage will be listed in our February Sweat Gazette & available during the Winter Series.** This is a "win, win" for The Club in that all we have to do is sell 24 units for this to be a success.

If this is Spring order is successful, we will plan on having a store in the fall with at least sweats—hooded & zippered—and ¼ zippered shirts. What do you have for suggestions? Maybe sweatpants? [email]